
 

 

HPC e-Bulletin 8 May 2020

Kia ora Parents and Whānau 
 
Arrangements for next week (11 - 15 May): After yesterday’s announcement, we need 
to prepare for the possibility that NZ may move to Alert Level 2 and many caregivers may 
be required to return to work next week. We therefore need all Junior students who require 
supervision who will be attending school under Alert Level 2 to register using this form by 
Sunday 10 May 5pm.   
   
Please contact the college (email studentservices@haurakiplains.school.nz) if you have 
any questions regarding next week. 
 
Junior Reports: Junior reports will be available online in the Parent Portal for parents / 
whānau to view next Friday 15 May.   
 

• Parent Portal usernames and passwords will be emailed out to all parents later next 
week 

• Parents can also phone the school office (07-8677029) to get the login information 
or if they experience any issues accessing the Parent Portal 

• Once on the Parent Portal, the report can be easily accessed using the top menu 
• Click onto the Report link to download or view your child’s Term One report. 

 
A hard copy Junior Certificate or Junior Diploma credit update will be given to students 
on return to school  
 
Sports: Many students and parents will be keen to see sports happening again. Our 
message to students is to be ready to go. We will get code trainings and trials underway 
as soon as school is open. 
 
Schools are required to continue with online / distance learning next week, and for 
students who choose to self-isolate beyond that. In order for the online learning to be as 
effective as possible, it would be really helpful to get feedback from parents on how it is 
going. Please use this form.  It will take just a minute or two to do. Many thanks. 
 
We are busy making preparations for school to open, although that date has not been set 
yet. We want to reassure parents / whānau that we will do everything we can to make it 
safe, support students’ transition back to school and to ensure their learning is on track.  A 
more detailed Back to School Plan will be sent out next week.  
 
Ngaire Harris 
PRINCIPAL 
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